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                FINAL FLOOD DEBRIS 
                         REMOVAL 
 

 

Please call the Polk County Office of Emergency Management at (936) 327-6826 by November 

20, 2017 if you have Hurricane Harvey flood debris that needs to be picked up. 

 

Debris removal contractors will make a final pick-up of flood debris within the flood-affected 

mandatory evacuation area of the County to include Holiday Lake Estates, River Lake Estates, 

Taylor Lake Estates, and Siesta Country Sections 3-5 on November 24, 2017. 

 

Polk County residents need to dispose of household garbage in the same manner utilized prior to 

the disaster. 

 

Residents are urged to place flood debris along the roadside immediately. Construction debris, 

household hazardous wastes, electronics, and white goods should be sorted into piles and placed 

along the roadside according to the chart attached below. 

 

 

 

 


